
Gentet, Matthias 

From: 
Sent: 09 April 2014 1103 
To: Planning 
Subject Proposed removal of tree at 12 Downside Crescent 

Categories: Green Category 

Your ref: 2014/2343/1 

I am responding to your letter of 2 April. 

The small conifer tree outside 12 Downside Crescent may have a Go Idcrest's nest in it. This 
should be checked by a Council Environmental Officer. I f  there is a nest, eggs are normally 
laid in April and so the removal of the tree should be delayed until July by when the young 
should have fledged. 

Subject to this, I have no objection to the proposed removal. 

John Osmond 
7 Downside Crescent 


